
RADNOR TOWNSHIP POLICE DEPARTMENT 

301 Iven Avenue 
Wayne, Pennsylvania 19087-5297 

(610) 688-0503 ¤ Fax (610) 688-1238 
             

William A. Colarulo 
Police Superintendent 

 
 

TO: Radnor Township Commissioners; Robert A. Zienkowski, Township Manager; William M. White, 
Finance Director, Stephen F Norcini, Director of Public Works; Kevin Kochanski, Director of 
Community Development; Bill Cassidy, Field Leader; Lieutenant Andrew J. Block; Lieutenant 
Christopher B. Flanagan; Officer Raymond Matus, Officer Mark Stiansen, Officer John Miller; 
William Gallagher, Supervisor of Parking, Vera DiMaio, Administrative Assistant and Mary Ann 
Donnelly, Administrative Assistant. 

 
FR: William A. Colarulo 
 
RE: STAFF TRAFFIC COMMITTEE MEETING HELD IN THE POLICE ROLL CALL ROOM, 

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 19, 2014, 10:00 AM. 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
 

1. Mr. Colin Whelan of Poplar Avenue is requesting stop signs be added at the intersection of 
Radnor Street Road and Poplar Avenue.   

 
2. Craig Smith requests permission to hold the 4th Annual St. Katharine’s of Siena School 5k Run to 

be held on Saturday May 10, 2014 at 0900 hours. 
 

3. David Van Dyke requests permission to hold the 3rd Annual Hill Top Preparatory School 5k Run to 
be held on Saturday May 17, 2014 at 0900 hours. 

 
4. Olav Urheim is requesting speed humps on School Lane due to traffic safety concerns.  

 
OLD BUSINESS: 
 

1. Commissioner John Fisher requests speeding vehicles on Callanan Avenue be addressed by the 
    Staff Traffic Committee. 

 
 


